
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take 
no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy 
or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising 
from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.

Summi (Group) Holdings Limited
(Incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)

(Stock code: 00756)

森美（集團）控股有限公司

VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

This announcement is made by Summi (Group) Holdings Limited (the “Company”) on a 
voluntary basis. Reference is made to the announcements of the Company dated 28 February 2020, 
25 April 2022 and 2 August 2022 (the “Announcements”) in relation to, among other things, 
the issue of Warrants under the Specific Mandate and establishment of investigation committee. 
Unless the context requires otherwise, capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have the 
same meanings as those defined in the Announcements.

The Investigation Committee has engaged Grant Thornton Advisory Services Limited 
(the “Independent Investigator”) to conduct an independent investigation on the Warrant 
Consideration Balance and the Warrant Exercise Consideration (the “Investigation”) on 10 August 
2022. The Investigation Committee had a meeting with the Independent Investigator on 11 August 
2022 regarding the Investigation.
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